
COLDEST NIGHT OF THE YEAR 2024 
 

 

It's cold out there. And on February 24, we’re going to do something about it. Together with thousands of Canadians 

across the country, we will be walking and fundraising to support people and families experiencing hurt, hunger, and 

homelessness in our community. 

 

 

 

The Skills Centre and La Nina Shelter would like to invite you to participate in the 2024 Coldest Night of the Year Event 

on February 24th, 2024. Please reach out to our event Captain Megan Evans at megan.cdstrail@telus.net or call her at 

(250) 364-1104 if you would like more information on how to join or how to donate. 
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